
WKU American Sign Language Organization 

Board Meeting 9/6/16 

8:00	Meeting	began	

Due	to	PAH	5k	being	moved,	we	are	discussing	adding	another	DCE.		

BINGO	Night	–	Thursday,	September	15th	from	6-9pm	

Max	50	people	per	hour	

8:19	–	Planning	of	Membership	Retreat	

Jesse	and	Sierra	planning	Scavenger	Hunt	(Hunt	will	be	about	45	minutes	long)	

Kelly	planning	situations	

Kelly	mentioned	we	could	play	Taboo,	especially	working	on	facial	expressions.	

Miranda	mentioned	we	could	play	the	Donut	Game	

Last	time	for	students	to	sign	up	for	Retreat	is	this	Friday	at	3pm.	ASLO	only	must	come	in	lab	to	sign	up.		

8:33	Location	of	Membership	Retreat	is	moved	to	DSU	due	to	GRH	being	booked.		

Board	members	arrive	at	DSU	this	Saturday	at	9:30am	wearing	black	shirts.		

What	prizes	do	we	want	to	use	for	BINGO?	White	ASLO	shirts	from	2015.	

8:45	“Asked	Morgan	how	her	day	was.	J	“	

8:47	Ashley	informed	us	that	Beth	Driver	would	love	a	Potluck	with	us.	However,	the	day	we	wanted	is	
already	booked.		

October	Board	meeting	moved	to	Thursday,	27th		

8:56	Meeting	adjourned…SIKE!	

9:03	South	Lawn	DCE	changed	from	6-9	to	6-8pm.	Lauren	will	be	planning	games	such	as	Elephant,	All	
my	neighbors	who,	and	Contact.		

9:06	Meeting	adjourned.	SEE	EVERYONE	SATURDAY!	J		


